
 

Reminders Welcome Back 

A warm welcome back to all of 

our children and families, it has 

been so lovely to see you all this 

week and hear all about your 

l o c k d o w n  a n d  s u m m e r 

adventures!   

 

As always, the children have been 

an absolute delight and a big 

thank you to all parents and 

carers for ensuring that they look 

so smart in the correct school 

uniform. 

 

We are all very much looking 

forward to the new school year 

and the exciting term ahead. 

Please do not include any type of nuts in your child’s packed lunch due 

to nut allergies of other children.  This includes any type of Nutella bars 

or any food item that may include nuts. 
 

Sweets and confectionary should not be put in lunch boxes either as 

we are a Healthy School and children will be asked not to eat these 

items in school but to save them until home time. 
 

Any cheese that includes a wax coating will need to have the wax 

removed before putting them into the packed lunch. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

As mentioned in our previous 

newsletters if your child has 

opted-in to have a school 

dinner and had one 

yesterday, this will continue 

for the rest of the half term, 

the same as for the packed 

lunch option.  If you wish to 

change your preference for 

next half term please let us 

know in writing by 9th 

October so that we can pass 

the details on to School 

Meals for the change to take 

place on 2nd November 

2019 and we can sort out 

staff ratios. 

_________________________ 

Please send any email 

enquiries to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

as other school accounts are 

not monitored on a daily 

basis. 

_________________________ 

Any forgotten items; PE kits, 

water bottles, snacks etc are 

unable to come into school 

through the office. Please 

ensure that your child has 

everything they need when 

the arrive at school in the 

morning. 

________________________ 

Please make sure that your 

child brings their coat to 

school with them as we will 

be utilising our outdoor 

space as much as possible. 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your child’s 

Parent Pay account in order for them to 

receive snack and/or a school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 4th September 2020 

School closes on Friday 16th 

October & we return on Monday 

2nd November 2020. 

Packed Lunch 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

 

 

 

At the end of the last school 

year we said “Goodbye” to one 

of our Reception teachers Mrs 

White and two TAs Miss Wyatt 

and Mrs McGinnity. We wish 

them all every blessings for the 

future. 

We also welcome into our 

school 3 new teachers; Miss 

Wade (Y6), Miss Thwaites (Y3) 

and Mrs Anderson (Y2), 2 new 

TAs; Mrs Spurr and Mrs Ellison 

and our new Site Manager Mr 

Wilcock. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/

